Mike Jones, Chair
Pelham Advocates for Trees and Habitat
pelhampath@amail.com

Request for Noise By-law Exemption

| am requesting an exemption from noise by-law 3130(2010), as amended by by-law
3808(2016) to permit amplified noise (use of a microphone) from 1pm to 3pm on April 23, 2022
for the 1%t Annual Rally on Earthday calls for Action (AREA). This event will take place at Peace
Park and will include environmentalists from around the Niagara Region. A microphone will be
used for speeches to allow all participants the ability to hear.

The goal of the event is to promote the preservation of our urban forest, to educate the public
of the value of trees and to help promote public discussion on the value of trees and habitat
in the Niagara Region.
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